
From: Hapeman, Carolyn (GAMING)
To: jmaney@nyproblemgambling.org
Cc: Michelle Hadden
Subject: Request for Letter of Support
Date: Monday, October 17, 2022 1:21:00 PM
Attachments:

Hi Jim-
 
I hope all is well with you and yours.
 
I am working on a submission to have the Lottery’s RG program certified as part of the
NASPL/NCPG’s RG Verification process. It’s not mandatory, but I would like to include a letter from
you in the submission. Please take a look at the attached draft and if ok with you, please email me a
signed copy on NY Council letterhead by Wednesday.
 
Call with questions. (518) 388-3365.
 
Many Thanks,
CH
 
 
Carolyn Hapeman
 
New York State Gaming Commission
One Broadway Center
Schenectady, NY 12305
 
(518) 388-3415 │ Carolyn.Hapeman@gaming.ny.gov
 
www.gaming.ny.gov
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